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4th November 2020 

 
 

OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT RE: 
NEW NATIONAL RESTRICTION FROM 

 5TH NOVEMBER 2020 
 
Asalam Alykum, 
 
In compliance with the new restrictions announced by the Government on Saturday 31st October 
2020, regarding the new COVID-19 pandemic, we are sadly announcing to suspend all 
congregational prayers where the virus is feared to be spreading, and to inform you that the 
Mosque will temporarily close down until Wednesday 2nd December 2020.  
 
Regretfully, the closure will only include all daily prayers, Jumu’a congregation. All other 
services like Quran School, Sharia Services “Nikah, Talaq and Khula’ “ and Funeral Services, 
which will be limited to 30 people, will continue as usual. 
 
The office staff will resume their work as usual and will be available to provide services on 
telephone and email. 
  
The trustees and management who have duty to protect the congregation, are compelled to make 
this difficult decision which is deemed imperative to preserve the community’s health and safety.  
 
We highly appreciate your understanding, support and patience during this difficult time, and pray 
to Almighty Allah, the Most Merciful to lift this calamity and have mercy on us all.  
 
 
Waalykum Asalam 
 
Trustees & Management  
MIC @ Didsbury Mosque 


